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  Greensboro-based yarn manufacturer Unifi announced plans to close its Dillon, South
Carolina-based facility and move production to a plant in Yadkinville.   

    The Dillon-based facility, set to close July 31st, currently employees more than 300 workers.
Due to increased volume, Unifi expects to add 120 additional jobs to its Yadkinville facility.   
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